
From: Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/18/2015 4:49:00 PM
Subject: Re: One SC Update

I love this so much! Thank you. 


Sent from my iPad

On Dec 18, 2015, at 4:40 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Total Giving Since the Press Conference
-          Check Total as of 12/16 -               $591,948
-          Credit Card Total as of 12/18 -     $30,782  

Total                                                                      $622,730
 
Grants totaling $500,000 were awarded this past week.   Those awards are projected to assist 355 households 
with repairs in Richland, Lexington, Kershaw, Orangeburg, Sumter, Clarendon, Darlington, Florence, Horry, 
Colleton, Dorchester, Georgetown, and Williamsburg counties. 
 
I have detailed reports for you for each of these items. 
 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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